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21 October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Year 7 Disco Thursday 7 November at 5.00pm to 6.30pm  
 

Year 7 pupils are invited to a disco, to be held in the main school hall on Thursday 7 November from 5.00pm 
to 6.30pm.  A DJ will play the latest “floor fillers” and perhaps the odd traditional tune.  Cardinal Heenan staff 
will be in attendance to supervise throughout the event.  
 

Admission to the disco will be £1 and this will be available for you to pay via ParentPay.  Children may 
purchase refreshments on the night.  Monies raised from admission and the sale of these items will be 
donated to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Appeal.  The charity helps people who are deprived of income, 
employment, education, social networks and community support to help them build a brighter future.   
 

Arrangements for the Evening  

• This is a Year 7 event only 

• Only pupils that have returned a parental consent form will be allowed into the event  

• Pupils may arrive at school from 4.50pm onwards  

• Once pupils are inside the building, they will not be allowed to leave before 6.30pm unless parents have 

made prior arrangements with the school beforehand to collect their children before this time  

• Pupils may wear their own clothing at this evening event  

• Refreshments will be available to purchase   

• Parents are required to collect their children promptly at 6.30pm from the main entrance to the school 

building  

 

If you would like your son or daughter to attend the disco, please fill in the form by following this link no later 

than Monday 4 November https://forms.office.com/e/wMScvHmm9D. 

 
Supervision before Year 7 Disco  
Given the distance that some of the children in Year 7 travel to get home, we have a limited number of places 
available for students to be supervised between the end of school and the start of the Disco.  To keep your 
child safe and to ensure we have adequate supervision in place, please fill in this section in the form above to 
request this.  Please be aware that we may not be able to accommodate every request. 
 
Whilst in school supervision, you child will be required to follow normal school rules, including not using their 
mobile phone.  As this is a long day, we advise that you send your child with a drink and a snack as there are 
no canteen facilities available.  They will have time to get changed into their disco clothes. 
 
Your sincerely  
 
Mrs G V Hayden  

 
Head of Year 7 

https://forms.office.com/e/wMScvHmm9D

